
Operation of the mobile application of
“Uzbekistan Airways” JSC was temporarily
suspended

2021 9 June

Dear passengers,

On February 2021, the work of the mobile application of  “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC
for Android and IOS was temporarily suspended due to the lack of necessary
updates for the correct operation of the application.

At the moment, a new Uzbekistan Airways mobile application is being developed,
which will include a number of functions, including the purchase of air tickets online.

The introduction of the new mobile application is scheduled for 4 quarter, 2021.


